
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Reception Classroom News 

Friday 14th May  

This week we have loved our Extreme English week. A big 

thank you for sending your children in such an array of 

exciting costumes! We have shared a few different Supertato 

stories and talked about the characters, setting and plot. We 

thought of some wonderful words to describe Supertato and 

Evil Pea. The children enjoyed lots of role play, acting out the 

story using expressive voices and props. We had a letter 

from Evil Pea – he had encased some of the vegetables from 

the kitchen in jelly and ice. We had to rescue them using 

tweezers and hammers! We had a lovely teddy bears picnic 

with our Year 6 buddies and made them a book mark to say 

thank you. 

Next week… 

We have loved our Supertato work so much that we will 

continue using it as a theme for our learning in English. In 

RE we will reflect on the story of Joseph and think about why 

he is known as a Bible Hero. In Science we will think about 

the structure of plants and will label the parts of a flowering 

plant. We will replant our beans ready to bring them home for 

planting over half term. We hope you get lots of beans from 

them!                                                                      

    

    

 

Dates for the diary 
 

20th May - Individual photographs 
 

21st May – Half Term begins 
 

7th June – Back to school 

Courageous Advocate 

John the Baptist was the cousin 

of Jesus and baptised many 

people. He was very humble and 

although he did amazing things, he 

wanted people to know that Jesus 

was better.  

How could you be like John, and 

serve with humility? 

 
 

               

 

 

 

Curriculum Award – Kareena for thinking of amazing adjectives. 
Christian Value of Compassion Certificate – Willow for showing kindness to others. 

 
Star Reader – Isla for excellent effort in reading. 

Star Writer – Peter for amazing progress in his handwriting. 
 

Water bottles – Please remember a water bottle every day. Could we remind you that our school 

policy is that children have water in their bottles and not juice. Thank you. 

Diamond 9 

Our Diamond 9 word this week 

in class has been ‘Inspirational’. 

 

s been ‘’. 

 

 

 

 


